
Miss Michelle Z.10/3 

Miss Chloe      10/10 

Mr. Nick         10/18 

Miss Barbara  10/29 

Michael L.       10/5 

Bella Z.          10/13 

Colby B.         10/18 

Sansa N.        10/24 

Mayon F.        10/29 

We will be closed on Monday, 

October 11 in observance of Co-

lumbus Day.  We hope you all 

have a nice long weekend! 

 

 

Visit us online at: 

Www.wollastonchildcare.org 

https://www.facebook.com/WollastonChildCare 

 



TheAges and Stages Questionnaire (ASQ) develop-

mental screening provides families the opportunity 

to share and learn about their child’s development, 

to celebrate their growth and to address any ques-

tions or concerns they may have about what “typical 

development” looks like. 

We would love for you to complete an Ages and Stag-

es Questionnaire.  This helps our educators learn a bit 

more about your child’s development and provides 

valuable insights on what you see at home. 

The ASQ is designed to be filled out by families, it is 

user-friendly, and should only take about 10 minutes 

to complete.  It can be filled out on paper or online.  

Please let us know if you would like a paper version 

of the screening tool.  Here is the web address to 

complete the screening process.   

https://www.asqonline.com/family/3fc2d5 

A few friendly reminders….. 

 If your child will be absent from school 

please give us a call to let us know.  This 

helps us to keep track of illness and also 

helps to plan for the day. 

 Please label your child’s belongings.  This 

really helps to prevent mix-ups.  If you 

arrive at school and need some masking 

tape and a marker to label an item, just 

ask. 

 Please keep in mind that mix-ups can 

happen, especially as children are devel-

oping independence by learning to organ-

ize their own belongings.  If you do find 

something is  misplaced, please let us 

know right away.  This makes it far easier 

for us to locate items. 

 Please remember to send in clean rest 

items each Monday.   

  In our preschool rooms, we will be send-

ing home a journal each Friday that is 

used to communicate about your child’s 

experience at the center.  We really ap-

preciate when families write back, ask 

questions or share a bit about what their 

child is doing at home.  If for some rea-

son, you do not receive a journal, please  

let us know.         

Weekly Covid Testing 
We are offering voluntary free weekly COVID-19 
testing program for the children and staff  in our 
program to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
Regular COVID-19 testing of students and staff will 
help us lower the risk of the disease in our school by 
finding positive cases of COVID-19 quickly. The 
testing program will also help identify positive cases 
in people who do not show any symptoms. You may 
still sign up your children ages 3 and up.  Here is a 
link to sign up:    
 
https://www.assure-eurofins-pooledtesting.com/app/
#/registration/Y3MIBD/YV7L2F/institution 

 

Many thanks to those of you that participated in 

our fall fundraiser.  If you are looking for a way to 

contribute to our center, we always welcome 

donations of rolled paper towels, paper lunch 

bags, construction paper and plain white drawing 

paper. 


